From: Sandy Shulman

Sent: 10 November 2019 18:03

To:

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Sandy

Dear Mr. Coltrini,

I am amazed by the new CMP proposals, and feel I have no alternative but to object in writing. I can't understand how any individual or company involved in this development can claim these changes are an improvement when it is obvious they will prove detrimental to the environment and the residents/users of the area, particularly children and elderly people. The raised pollution level, the noise, the increase in construction lorries using the already over-burdened A41 and the gyratory system does not suggest smooth, trouble-free management but hit-and-miss chaos; nor is it at all clear that construction work above Swiss Cottage Underground Station is 100% safe. Could the planners please consider and answer all the points raised by objectors before costly and hazardous mistakes are made.

Yours truly,

Sandra D. Montague